Rummel, Jeffrey

From: Wayne Morris <5600wayne@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 2:49 PM

To: Rummel, Jeffrey

Cc: ‘Hankins, Danny' (dhankins@txtav.com); Chriss Brown

Subject: Re: Request re: AFTRCC Coordination - BAE Systems - Pending Renewal Application -

File No. 0273-EX-CR-2023 - Experimental Station WF2XJH

AFTRCC does not coordinate the band(s) in question as we
have no standing in those bands.

V/R

Wayne

On Thu, May 4, 2023 at 8:45 AM Rummel, Jeffrey <jeffrey.rummel@afslaw.com> wrote:

All:

For the renewal of the attached BAE Systems license under call sign WF2XJH, the FCC has asked for AFTRCC
coordination for the following ranges:

“Prior coordination with the AFTRCC is required for the frequencies 2.20000000 GHz-2.35900000
GHz 2.20000000 GHz-2.35900000 GHz 2.20000000 GHz-2.35900000 GHz 2.20000000 GHz-
2.35900000 GHz requested in this application.”

e Can you please confirm if AFTRCC coordination applies to the 2.2-2.359 GHz range identified by the FCC?

e Can you please advise if AFTRCC coordination applies to any of the frequencies on the license, and if so which
frequencies?

For any frequencies subject to AFTRCC coordination, please provide a quote for the coordination.



Best regards,

Jeff Rummel

Attorney for BAE Systems
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